
 

Our dear Motivational Ministries family,    

We greet you in the name that is above every name, that 

is the name of Jesus! 

We had such a wonderful mission trip. The coordination 

was extraordinary. The weather off the Gulf Coast was 

perfect everyday. The people we met while out 

ministering were very friendly and receptive to the 

program we shared with the churches. We thank our 

coordinators, Pastor Jonathan Tun and his dear wife 

Estella, for doing such a wonderful job in putting this 

week together. We ministered seven times in an array of 

churches, Presbyterian, Pentecostal, Nazarene, in 

addition to a basketball court in Uayamon, a small town 

twenty minutes from Campeche. At the end of the week 

approximately 100 people gave their heart and life to 

Christ. Can you say amen? 

I am writing to you from the hospital in LaGrange which 

has been my home for 4 days. All is well! I had an upper 

GI challenge and it took some time getting to the cause 

of my problem.  

Now we are already thinking about Cozumel in March and 

Merida in April. The work is there and the harvest is ripe 

in Mexico! Please continue your prayers and support that 

we may reach one more soul for Him. We praise the Lord 

for your concern for us in our travels. 

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts,  

Brother Tom and Brother Jay 
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